

Telephone: (262) 521-5272 • Fax: (262) 521-5265 • E-mail: contactus@waukesha-water.com

February 20, 2014

Eric Ebersberger – Water Use Section Chief Bureau of Drinking Water and Groundwater Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 101 S. Webster Street Box 7921 Madison, WI 53707-7921

Subject: Response to December 3, 2013 Letter on Demand Estimates

## Dear Eric:

In the subject letter, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) requested additional explanation and detailed justification of the projected increase in forecasted water demands. During a subsequent meeting December 18, 2013 with WDNR technical reviewers and our technical consultants, we learned the WDNR is requesting supplemental information about industrial water demand forecasts and that the demand forecast information submitted for the residential, commercial and public customer sectors is complete. In response, we submit the attached technical memorandum to supplement previously submitted Great Lakes Diversion Application documentation.

Also in response to our communication on this subject, we met with WDNR technical reviewers on January 3, 2014, to verbally review confidential industrial customer information related to existing production and near-term business planning projections. A general summary of this input is also included in the attached technical memorandum.

Sincerely,

Waukesha Water Utility

Daniel S. Duchniak, P.E.

General Manager - Waukesha Water Utility

Attachment